
A Floodplain Development permit must be obtained documenting compliance with the City of Charlotte 
Floodplain Regulations for all development occurring in the floodplain.  In addition, staff recommend 
any structures proposed within the Community Special Flood Hazard Area be constructed to a Flood 
Protection Elevation equal to the Community Base Flood Elevation plus two (2) feet of freeboard based 
upon recent analyses of the future floodplains supported by the Storm Water Advisory Committee. 

 

Thanks, 

Dylan J. Kirk - Sustainability Program Coordinator 

Land Use & Environmental Services Agency 

Mecklenburg County Government l Sustainability 

2145 Suttle Ave., Charlotte, NC 28208 

Office: (980) 314-3337 

Mobile: (980) 214-7839 


